
 

 

Methodist Specialty Care Center 
COVID-19 REPORT #34 

 
At a Glance:  No changes from yesterday.  We have one staff member that is still awaiting test results 
and three staff members that have tested positive. 

 Last Updated  August 1, 2020 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Residents  
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0 
Confirmed or suspected cases among residents since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among residents 0* 
Confirmed or Suspected Cases Among Staff  
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff  4 
Confirmed or suspected cases among staff since last report 0 
Total number of confirmed or suspected cases among staff  4* 
Deaths among Residents or Staff  
Deaths related to COVID-19 among residents 0 
Deaths related to COVID-19 among staff 0 
Total deaths related to COVID-19 at MSCC 0 
Reporting 3 or More Within The Last 72-hours  
Residents with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Staff with new-onset of respiratory illness with-in last 72-hours 0 
Total residents and staff with new-onset of respiratory illness 0 
  

Additional Information 
● All of our residents were tested on Friday July 24, 2020.  ALL RESIDENTS WERE NEGATIVE AS 

OF JULY 25th, 2020.  In-house quarantine was lifted on Monday morning, 07/27/2020. 
● MSCC, per regulations, will remain on the Health Department’s list of nursing homes with 

outbreaks for 28 days from 07/24/2020, even though no residents are currently positive for 
the virus. 

● We are continuing to follow the instructions and guidance from the CDC and the Mississippi 
Department of Health and we are closely monitoring each of our residents for any signs or 
symptoms.    We are doing everything in our power to contain the spread of the virus in the 
facility.  The safety of our residents is our top priority. 

● If you have questions about what we are doing to prevent the spread of the virus or about the care 
of your loved one, please do not hesitate to call the facility (601-420-7760).  We will be posting 
daily updates by 5:00 p.m. each day until MSCC is taken off the list of outbreak facilities.  Thank 
you for your prayers, understanding and support. 

 
*To avoid confusion, we are now only reporting those staff members or residents who are CURRENTLY positive 
for the virus.  Numbers may change on a daily basis as staff or residents are no longer considered positive for the 
virus or there is changes in categories.  


